
From: Prusnek, Brian C
Sent: 12/18/2013 4:50:53 PM
To: 'Hourieh Jr., Nabil H.' (Nabil.Hourieh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Zammit,

Cynthia (CZammit@semprautilities.com)
Bee:
Subject: meeting request for Scott

Hi Nabil

I spoke with Scott just now and he’s ok trying to set up a meeting with him for this Friday 
morning.

I need to track down Southern California Edison, but right now the meeting would include 
PG&E (Meredith Allen) and SDG&E (me). We can make anytime work in the morning if 
Scott is available.

Thank you!

Brian C Prusnek

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Sempra Energy Utilities

415.346.3215 (o)

415.852.8092 (c)

San Francisco, CA 94102

SB GT&S 0324654
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